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Comments: I am against the building of this coaster. Firstly, because of environmental concerns caused by

increased traffic that the coaster (and restaurant/food station) will bring and will put animal and plant communities

at risk. We dont need development when more and more natural spaces are being destroyed for entertainment of

people. Secondly because we are on native land and I havent heard any evidence that first peoples whose land

this is were consulted about or approved the construction and implementation of this project. In this ecological

crisis we are living in, indigenous peoples must be at the forefront of making decisions about what is

buolt/happens on their traditional land. Respect for indigenous knowledge and respect for a healthy environment

for future generations is not part of this project, and therefore should not happen. 


